Dear Parents and friends of our School Hello/Kia Ora/Konichi Wa/ Bora Da

PERSONAL BEST

END OF YEAR FINAL ASSEMBLY - This will take place on Tuesday 19
December at 11.00 in our school hall. The whole school will attend the assembly,
to celebrate the achievements of our students across the year, and to farewell our
Year 8 Leavers. Parents are invited to attend this assembly. School finishes for
our year 8'’s after assembly. The rest of the school finishes at 1.00.

WATER FUN DAY - On Friday the 15th we will be having a water fun day. This

event is to celebrate our houses and school year. Please make sure you are
sunsmart for the event, with sunblock and sunhat. You will also need your togs,
towel, a rash shirt if you have one, as well as something warm to wear for between
WELLBEING and after events. This is a house focused event so it will be great to see you in
your house colours. CHILDREN CAN BRING 1 NAMED WATER PISTOL.

1) - Free Swim in the Pool

2) - Water pistol/Drip, drip, drench game.

3) - Water Slide

4) - Water Course (Run by the house leaders.)
HOUSE POINTS CELEBRATION - Congratulations to Rimu for winning both this
terms and the years house points. This year the celebration will be water slide
activities and it will be held on Monday the 18th of December from 11.30-12.30.
Please make sure your bring your togs (rash shirts for sun protection if you have

Karigan, Jayden, Reese, Alise, /A
Bill;/? JamieyH, Karen, Madil, < one), a towel and a warm change of clothes for after the event.

Zack, Amy, Room 7, Zara, School Accounts - By now, if you owe the school any money, you will have
Amyah, Caitlin, received your last school account for the year. There are still a number of
accounts which have not been settled.

Swimming Pool - If you would like a key for the pool please see Annette in the
office before the end of school. The cost of the out of
hours pool key is $40, $30 pool

CHALLENGING o, key and a $10 bond. For

CURRICULUM % families that still have a pool

';*0 5 key from last year | will bill their
/ w school account $30. Please be
I aware that after school closes,
it will be difficult to get a key for
the pool.

The Less Fortunate Than Yourselves - This year we

LEARNING TO LEARN would like to do something for families that do not have a

lot at Christmas time. If you would like to donate something, please come in and

place under our Christmas tree. You can donate gifts or food items. We will
donate food to Foodbank in Stratford and the gifts will go to the Council to give out.

THE BUSES WILL NOT BE RUNNING ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY NEXT
WEEK. WE ARE REALLY SORRY ABOUT THIS!!!
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“CAIRFNEQANEEF\

Toko School
Trail Bike Ride
SUNDAY 11th February,
2018

** NO SIDE BY SIDES**

9.30am start(signposted from Toko)
Start & finish at old Tututawa
School
$25/rider main track (no
passengers)

$5 kids track
Gates close 2.30pm
Refreshments available

For more info:

Paul 0276306248

In case of cancellation:
www.toko.school.nz

Please note that due to the timing of the Toko School
Jubilee, the trail bike ride is being held earlier this year. We
will need a few helpers on this day to be marshals and help

on the BBQ. If you are available please contact
alison.eagar@toko.school.nz



http://www.toko.school.nz/

